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4 November 2024 

Media Response/Release 

 

The Citizen newspaper article: “Jobs for pals threat”  

Air Traffic and Navigation Services (ATNS) SOC Limited has noted The Citizen newspaper article 
“Jobs for pals threat” published on Monday, November 4th, 2024.  
 
The article refers to a letter allegedly “penned by concerned staff” and sent to the Minister of 
Transport, Ms. Barbara Creecy, and the Public Protector, Ms. Kholeka Gcaleka.  
 
“ATNS is aware of the circulating dossier and complaint laid with the Public Protector and the 
Minister of Transport,” says ATNS Chairman Mr. Zola Majavu (CD) SA.  
 
Mr Majavu continued, “We have since written to the Public Protector and pledged our full 
cooperation with any investigation. We respect the rule of law and fairness and therefore we will 
not comment in the media but rather within applicable processes.” 
 
The Board Chairman emphasised the importance of respecting the rights of the ATNS 
executives implicated in the dossier while the necessary investigations unfold.  
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